From:

Subject: budget cuts to fire department
Date: Monday, June 19, 2023 5:07:32 PM

Dear Council Members,

Your idea to cut $80,000 out of the fire department budget is one of the Most misguided ideas I've heard
in a long time. It would be a Huge mistake!

Please do Not do this!

Sebastopol Resident
Anne Galbraith





